
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 68/23

RYDE FLYING DISPLAY

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the King’s Harbour Master Portsmouth that as part of the ‘Isle of Wight Armed
Forces Day’, there will be a Spitfire flying display off Ryde, on Sunday 25 June 2023. 
 
2. The display will take place for approximately 15 minutes at 1615. 
 
3. The area for the display is shown below: 
 

 
   
 
NOT TO BE USED FOR NAVIGATION 
 
4. It Is bounded by the following positions: 
 
50’45.00N 001’09.70W 
50’45.00N 001’06.50W 
50’44.00N 001’09.50W 
50’43.40N 001’07.30W 
 
5. Mariners are requested to vacate the area from 1600 until the completion of the display at 1635.  
 
6. The main contact for this event is Neil Parkinson: Telephone 07710 962288.  
 
7. Cancel this Local Notice to Mariners on 27 June 2023. 
 
 

Thursday 22 Jun 2023 



N J RANDALL 
King's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


